
November 17, 2021 

REFERENCE:  Wautoma Solar Energy Facility 

Dear Neighbor, 

We are reaching out to inform you that Innergex Renewable Energy USA, is in the early stages of 

developing a solar energy facility in the Wautoma Valley, in the northwestern portion of Benton 

County, Washington. The project will be located south of Highway 24 and east of State Highway 

241/Hanford Road. We are currently targeting a project that will generate approximately 400 

megawatts (MWac) of electricity, with a four-hour battery energy storage system as an option. The 

project is in the early stages of development and changes to the project size and configuration are 

anticipated in consideration of environmental, technical, and community input.  

As way of background, Innergex, a publicly listed company, is an independent renewable power 

producer that develops, acquires, owns, and operates 79 wind and solar farms, hydroelectric and 

energy storage facilities in the United States, Canada, France, and Chile.  

At this stage in the development process, we are beginning to engage with surrounding landowners 

and local stakeholders to share information about the proposed facility and gain valuable insight 

and input from you. Enclosed is a project fact sheet that includes a map of the proposed areas 

under consideration for the potential location of facility infrastructure. 

We will be in Benton County the week of November 29 and we look forward to the opportunity to 

meet you and answer any questions that you may have. In the interim, please feel free to contact 

me at jgrothe@innergex.com or 614-502-9400 or Ian McManness, Development Associate, at 

imcmanness@innergex.com or 717-598-5373. 

Sincerely, 

Janet D. Grothe 

Manager, Community and Government Relations 
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